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EAGLE, Idaho--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Lamb Weston is recalling 14 ounce packages of Red Robin Burgers and
Brews Crispy Onion Rings manufactured by Fry Foods and sold in grocery stores, because the product may
contain an undeclared milk allergen. People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to milk run the risk of
serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they consume this product.

These products are not served in Red Robin restaurants. The Red Robin Burgers and Brews Crispy Onion
Rings were distributed in the U.S. through retail grocery stores. No other products are impacted by this recall.

The product comes in a 14 ounce bag and is frozen. Details on the impacted packages are listed below. The Sell
By Date and Package Code can be found on the back of the package. The HH:MM portion of the Package Code
indicates the time product was made and will vary by package. Please refer to the images of the packaging
included for additional information.

UPC Product Name Net Weight Sell By Date Package Code

        6906711831 HH:MM

0 43301 61119 3 Red Robin 14 Oz Sell By OCT 28 2018 6906711841 HH:M

  Crispy Onion   Sell By OCT 29 2018 6906711931 HH:MM

  Rings     6906711941 HH:MM

No illnesses have been reported to date in connection with this product.

The recall was initiated after it was discovered that contract manufacturer Fry Foods mistakenly packed product
containing milk in packaging that did not reveal the presence of milk. Subsequent investigation indicates the
product did not meet Lamb Weston specifications.

Consumers who have purchased Red Robin Burgers and Brews Crispy Onion Rings from a grocery retailer are
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urged to return the product to the place of purchase for a full refund.

Fry Foods and Lamb Weston are cooperating with the FDA on this recall and working with customers to ensure
packages are removed from store shelves and are no longer distributed.

Consumers with questions about this recall may contact 1-866-518-0137, Monday-Friday, from 9 a.m. – 6 p.m.
EDT.

Contacts
For more information, please contact:
Media:
Lamb Weston
Shelby Stoolman, 208-424-5461
shelby.stoolman@lambweston.com
or
Health Departments & Regulatory Agencies:
Sharida Sendele, 208-422-2108
sharida.sendele@lambweston.com
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